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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

Colonel W II'. l/itc:hens Ill 
Commissioner 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE THAT on Wednesday, May 15, 2024 at 10:00 AM in the First Floor 

Training Room at the Department of Public Safety ("DPS" or "Department"), 959 

United Ave SE, Atlanta, Georgia, a hearing will be held for members of the public and 

towing and storage firms to comment upon a proposed thirty percent (30%) increase to 

the Department of Public Safety's Statewide Maximum Rate Tariff for Intrastate Rates and 

Charges Applicable to Nonconsensual Towing ("Tariff" or "NCT Tariff"). 

The expected effective date of the revised Tariff is June 13, 2024. A copy of the 

proposed revised Tariff is attached to this Notice. 

All interested persons are hereby advised of the opportunity to submit data, views, or 

arguments, orally or in writing, regarding the proposed revised Tariff. Oral comments will be 

limited to ten (10) minutes per person. Anyone needing more than ten (10) minutes should 

request additional time by contacting Sgt. Dustin Jones, DPS - MCCD, P.O. Box 1456, Atlanta 

GA, 30371, in writing, or calling 404-624-7242, 24 hours prior to the hearing.*** 

Persons wishing to comment in writing on the proposed Tariff revisions should do so on or before 

May 9, 2024. Comments may be submitted in any of the following ways: 

1. By FAX to 404-624-7246

2. By EMAIL to djones@gsp.net; or

3. By MAIL to: Sgt. Dustin Jones
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The Department may, but shall not be required to, make modifications to the proposed revised 

tariff in response to such comments. The Department may, but shall not be required to, modify 

the effective date of the proposed revised tariff in response to comments received and 

modifications made to the proposed revised tariff. 

Any written comments submitted and/or a recording of any public testimony given will 

be provided to the DPS Board of Public Safety no later than June 6, 2024. The board will vote 

on the proposed revised Tariff on June 13, 2024. 

This _..:..:tJ
'-
-H.---- day of April, 2024.

Colonel William W. Hitchens Ill 

Commissioner 

*** Anyone with a disability needing assistance should contact the Department's 

Regulatory Compliance Division at 404-624-7242, at least three days prior to the hearing. 
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